
Pressure on tbw for improved remuneration, terms and conditions 
 

 
 
On 9th July 2024, some 40 interpreters had a series of face to face meetings with 
thebigword management, supported by colleagues outside the building. 
 
This is the copy from the Facebook page: 
 

‘Dear Colleagues thank you to those that came today and became part of our 
community - some baby steps in the right direction. My colleague and I used our 
slots to put forward the joint concerns of the 461 colleagues in our WhatsApp 
community and get some updates - we have managed to get them to agree to a 
meeting regarding rate proposals. Join our community to have a say!’ 

 
Continued pressure on remuneration, terms and conditions will create a better 
environment for all those interpreters serving the public. 
 

 

 
10th July 2024 


